
 

 

  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Recipient Delivery sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Attention: Ms Monk 

Dear Ms Monk 

SSD 6236 – Eastern Creek Energy from Waste Facility 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 13 April 2022 requesting our comments on the 

amended application which removed floc waste from the waste to be processed at the 

facility.   

I wish to advise that, Blacktown City Council was joined as a party to the Land and 

Environment Court Class 1 appeal proceedings brought by The Next Generation Pty Ltd 

against the Independent Planning Commission’s refusal of SSD-6269 (Proceedings No. 

2019/13009).  On this basis, Council will respond to the amended application through the 

Court process and will not be making a separate submission in response to the exhibited 

amendment.  

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Judith Portelli, our Manager 

Development Assessment, on 9839 6228. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Peter Conroy 

Director City Planning and Development 
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